
Pueblo Rangers Soccer Club 

Langoni Soccer Complex 

COVID-19 Guidelines for Fall 2020 

 

Guidelines: 

 
1. If you are feeling ill or showing any symptoms of  COVID-19, DO NOT attend  practice or 

games. 

 

2. Players and Coaches!!! Please arrive early!! You will need to check-in with Pueblo Rangers 

Staff (under the pavilion or club awning) to have your temperature checked and to receive a 

stamp that you are cleared. You will need to show the stamp to the referee to be allowed to 

play and to be on the player side of the field.  

 

3. All players, spectators, refs and coaches need to wear masks once they exit their vehicles, to 

and from the fields, in the pavilion and while they are moving about, at the complex.  

 

4. Spectators must sit opposite their team and must maintain 6 feet between families. They are 

not allowed on the player side of the field at any time.  

 

5. We are asking that families limit the amount of spectators attending per family. Please do not 

bring extended family to games. Please limit to 1 or 2 spectators per player each game day. 

Once spectators, are seated and socially distanced from those outside their family, they can 

remove their masks. Also, Langoni Soccer Complex does not allow dogs.  

 

6. Players, refs and coaches, once on field, can remove their masks for game play.  

 

7. Players are not to offer handshakes after the game, however  we still want to encourage good  

sportsmanship and would love to see teams coming up with other ways to congratulate each 

other after games.  

 

8. Employees will be temperature checked and will wear masks. 

 

9. Hand sanitizer will be given to players before and after games, at the fields.  

 

10. Hand sanitizer is also available at the pavilion for spectators. 

 

11. The soccer balls will be sanitized before each game and at half time and our restrooms will 

be sanitized hourly.  

 

12. If all guidelines are not followed, we will be forced to cancel games!!! 

 

We are asking that you PLEASE follow all of these guidelines so that we can ensure 

that our kids continue to have the opportunity to play! 


